
 

Surveys are available to complete as of  February 

1, 2020  

 

• Paper surveys are being distributed to students 

to bring home. They can be completed and 

mailed in the provided self-addressed stamped 

envelope. 

 

• You can also complete the survey online at 

http://www.esesurvey.com 

 

• You can also use this QR code to complete the survey:  
 

Why does the ESE Parent Survey need to be 

completed?   

Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) conducts a 

survey designed to provide FDOE and the United States Department of 

Education, Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP), with 

information on how well Florida’s schools are partnering with parents and 

promoting parent involvement in their child's education. The survey is 

open to all parents of children with an individual educational plan (IEP) 

receiving ESE services from preschool age through grade 12. The survey is 

available from February 1, through to May 31 of each year. 

Your participation and feedback is appreciated as it helps the state and 

local school system know how they can improve educational programs for 

students with disabilities.  

http://www.esesurvey.com/

